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7 July 2022

Dear Stakeholders,

Temporary Disruption to Navis Sparcs N4 System

The Port of Port of Spain (PPOS) wishes to advise of a planned system upgrade to the NAVIS
Sparcs N4 system on Saturday 9 July, 2022 between the hours of 7am to 4pm.

In an ongoing effort to further improve the efficiencies of our operations and processes, PPOS
will be upgrading its Navis Sparcs N4 software application to provide additional functionality
to a number of internal processes. During this project upgrade, Navis application will be
unavailable; however, vessel operations will not be affected. Any changes to the schedule of
this project will be communicated to you in a timely manner.

This project is necessary as we aim to enhance the ease of doing business with the Port of
Port Spain for all stakeholders. PPOS appreciates your patience and understanding during the
temporary downtime of the Navis System.

If further clarifications or information is required, please do not hesitate to contact Hugh
Gibson e-mail: hughg@patnt.com at 623-2901 ext. 175 or Robert Ramsubhag e-mail:
robertr@patnt.com 623-2901 ext. 180 or 678-2684.

Respectfully,

OGS

cﬁ PPOS (Ag.)
Robpert Ramsubhag




